
From: Hugo Hagen <furstenburghagen@gmail.com>  
Sent: 06 April 2022 16:29 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Dukes head licensing 

  

Dear Haringey Council 

Please convert the name on the current license to the new owner to allow later hours. I am sure this 
wonderful couple will keep control of late night noise.  

They are a great addition to the Village and have transformed a really terrible place into an American 
style bar. You should really go there one evening.  

It is not a music venue so I doubt that there will be excessive noise. It’s also a small venue and it is 
therefor unlikely that large crowds will gather!  

This bar has already made a great contribution to the character of the village.  

Most of your objections will come as always from the Highgate Society members and who are not 
even living close by.  

Please grant this change 

Yours Sincerely  

Dr Hugo F Hagen 

From: Charlotte Bourne <chaplin78@icloud.com> 
> Sent: 07 April 2022 18:48 
> To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
> Subject: Dukes Head 
>  
> To whom it may concern, 
> I am a local resident, currently residing in Highgate High Street. 
> The Dukes Head was a breath of fresh of air. I work long hours and love to pop in after work on my 
way home. I am normally there alone and feel safe as a single woman to have a drink and take the 
weight of the world off my shoulders. The clientele are friendly and the atmosphere is very 
welcoming. It’s great to have a bar in Highgate as there as so many pubs, you can really feel 
difference. 
> Save our bar! 
> Yours sincerely 
>  
> Emma Chaplin 
> 07976622265 
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